Statistics on Property Tax Revenue Loss in Grizzly Flats area from the Caldor Fire
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To:George Turnboo <George. Turnboo®@edcgov.us>

CcJon DeVille <Jon.DeVille@edcgov.us>

Hello Supervisor Turnboo,

Per your phone request, the following is the data related to the assessed value reductions for the Grizzly
area from the Caldor Fire:

CALDOR FIRE - GRZZLY FLATS ASSESSED VALUE REDUCTION SUMMARY -6/22/2022
Count of Sum of TOTAL VALUE Sum of TOTAL VALUE Sum of TOTAL VALUE
Row Labels v| Asmt PRE FIRE POST FIRE REDUCTION
Land Only Reduction 567 S 24,104,323 § 18,685,505 S 5,418,818
Structure/MH & Land Reduction 464 S 100,565,284 $ 24,137,303 § 76,427,981
Grand Total 1031 $ 124,669,606 $ 42,822,808 $ 81,846,798

The $81,846,798 resulted in a loss of almost $819,000 in general property tax revenue for the
2021/2022 tax year.

I hope this provides what you need for your conference. Please let me know if you have any questions
or concerns. Thank you.

Danielle Yandow
Assistant Assessor, El Dorado County

(530) 621-5751



